
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23rd October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
PE Lessons – Trainers and Football Boots 
 
As we move into the late autumn/winter season, I am writing to ask if students 
can bring a different pair of trainers, where possible, or football boots, if 
necessary, to use in PE. Sometimes, the field can be extremely muddy and if 
students wear their normal school shoes/trainers for PE, they can become very 
wet and muddy which will also lead to students feeling uncomfortable for the 
rest of the school day.  
 
We do have additional trainers and football boots available for students to use 
in PE however I appreciate that some students would prefer to bring their own. 
I also appreciate that this is an additional expense and if school can help in any 
way, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
With many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss J Gillies 
Head Teacher 
 


